
                                                      

Children's Individual Targets                            

Please note, individual pupil 
targets will be shared with you 
at Parents' Evening. 

 World in One School Project and Black History Month 

We will be celebrating Black History month during October. 

The main aim of Black History Month is to celebrate the achievements and contributions 
of black people across the world and also to educate all on black history. Information 
about Black History Month can be found at https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/  

The national theme for this year is Reclaiming Narratives. 

Look out for updates on our Chatter feed on the front of the website. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Flu Immunisations 
Flu Immunisations will take place on  
Monday 18th November for children in Nursery to Year 
6. 
Please follow the link below and complete your child’s 
Flu form to provide consent to or to decline the offer 
https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/ 
 
This information has also been sent to you via email. 
 

Welcome to the October edition of the Newsletter, make sure to check the back page for all the forthcoming dates and activities. 

Parents’ Evening One -  Thursday 7th November for all 
classes except Y6 and 4S 

Our first Parents’ Evening of the school year will 
take place on Thursday 7th November 2024. 

Class teachers will share information with you on your 
Google Classroom so that you can arrange appointment 
times. 

Please make sure you respond quickly to secure a 
suitable time for the evening. 

Y6 Parents' evening  and 4S Parents' Evenings take place 
on Wednesday 6th November teachers will send 
information directly to you. 

New gate closing times 

For reasons of safety and security our school gates are being closed earlier in the 
morning and sooner after the school day ends. 

A new security system is also being fitted to the Out Lane Gate that leads down the 
path to Kids Club. This will be used so these gates can be secured earlier after 
school. 

Important Dates 
Please remember that school finishes for the half-term 
break on Friday 25th October 2024. This will be a non-
uniform day. 
School returns on Tuesday 4th November 2024 as 
Monday 3rd November is a staff training day. 
 

Schoolcomms 

Shortly, we will be sharing information for parents 
via Schoolcomms In-App/text messaging service, this will 
be especially helpful during the colder Winter weather 
period. 

Please save the following number: 07507282966 

More information will follow about this shortly. 



                                                      

  

Chatter/ Twitter x                                                                                  
 

Please take a look at Chatter on our website, we are moving towards using Chatter rather than X for sharing additional information about school. You can find our Chatter feed in 
the right hand corner of our website home page -  https://www.wooltonprimary.com/  

You can like pictures directly on the feed. 

 

Parking Reminder  
Please be considerate of our neighbours when parking in the local area. Please ensure 
that you don’t mount grass verges or pavements so that we do have safe walkways 
for our children who are walking - thank you! 
 

Safeguarding Update: Protecting Your Child’s Online Presence 
We want to remind parents and carers to be mindful of the images they share online 
of their children. With advancements in technology, there is an increasing risk that 
innocent photos can be manipulated to create fake images. To help protect your 
child's privacy and safety, consider limiting the amount of personal information and 
images shared on public platforms. Keeping social media accounts private and being 
selective about what you post can make a big difference in safeguarding your child’s 
digital footprint. Let’s work together to keep our children safe online. 
 
 

Sports Update   
Both our girls and boys football teams have had successful starts to their LSFA 
campaigns. Our boys currently sit 3rd in their league after playing five games, winning 
3, drawing and losing 1. Our girls are currently top of the table after winning all 4 of 
their opening games. Both leagues will continue after the October half term. 
 
 

Cross Country Update   
Cross country has got off to a flying start this term! The children have been so 
committed during training, showing great courage and determination. All children 
were placed higher at the second race when compared to the previous race. 
Amazing!. Special congratulations to Erin F - 12th place, Seb D - 19th place and Grace H 
- 18th  place. Two more races to go before half term. Well done Woolton!! 
 



                                                      

 

Date Activity 
Monday 7th October   Y5 Bonfire Safety Assembly - Merseyside Police 
Thursday 10th October   Y3 Museum Trip 
Thursday 10th October   World Mental Health Day 
Friday 11th October   9.15 Y6 Bonfire Safety Assembly - Merseyside Police 
Friday 18th October  Photographs to be taken School Council and Ambassadors 
Friday 18th October 4E Museum Trip 
Tuesday 22nd October 4M Museum Trip 
Thursday 24th October  4S Museum Trip 
Friday 25th October  School finishes for the half term Break at 3:15pm – Non Uniform Day 
Friday 1st November  Diwali 
Monday 4th November  Training Day 3 
Tuesday 5th November Children return to school at 8:45am  
Tuesday 5th November Curriculum week begins 
Wednesday 6th November Y6 and 4S Parents Evening 
Thursday 7th November  Parents’ Evening 1 – Reception – Year 5 
Friday 8th November Woolton Gem Awards and Sporting Gem Awards 
Monday 11th November  Anti-bullying week begins 
Tuesday 12th November Odd socks for Anti Bullying week 
Monday 18th November  Flu Immunisations 
19th -23rd May 2025 World in One School Exhibition 

October Newsletter 


